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Noveber 30, 1983
Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation Docket No. STN-50-601
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cons 11ssion
Washington, D.C. 20555

SlJBJECT: Westinghouse Advanced Pressurized Water Reactor (MAPWR) Reference
Safety Analysis Report, RESAR SP/90, PDA Module 2, " Regulatory
Conformance"

REF: 1. Westinghouse letter (NS-EPR-2675) dated Nov aber 1, 1983,
E. P. Rahe, Jr. to F. Miraglia

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed are:

1. Forty-one (41) copies of a Westinghouse document entitled, " Westinghouse
Advanced Pressurized Water Reactor RESAR SP/90, FDA Module 2, Regulatory
Conformance" (Proprietary).

2. Four (4) copies of a Westinghouse document entitled, " Westinghouse Advanced
Pressurized Water Reactor RESAR SP/90, PDA Module 2, Regulatory
Conformance" (Non-Proprietary).

3 One (1) copy of an Application for Withholding Proprietary Infonnation From
Public Disclosure, AW-83-109 (Non-Proprietary).

4. One (1) copy of an original affidavit, AW-82-57 (Non-Proprietary).

The enclosed document; MAPWR RESAR SP/90, PDA Modale 2, " Regulatory
Confonnance"; is the second in a series of modular PDA documents planned for
submittal over the next thirteen months. The number of copies submitted were
agreed to via discussion with the NRC Special Projects Branch (Mr. G. C. Meyer).

8* This Regulatory Conformance module is an updated version of the " Licensing
Control Document" submitted via reference 1. It has been prepared to ensurea

S that both current and anticipated licensing requirments and guidance are
O considered as an integral part of the MAPWR design in response to new or
8 potential fbture licensing requirements, and indicates Westinghouse design,
| analysis / evaluation, and licensing documentation intentions for the MAPWR.

.R~* Westinghouse requests that the NRC staff review this document from the -

standpoint of (1) completeness in addressing new or potential future licensing
requirments, and (2) adequacy'of the Westinghouse interpretation and response
to these licensing requirements.
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This submittal contains proprietary information of Westinghouse Electric
Corporation. In conformance with the requirenents of 10CFR 2.790, as amended, )
of the Consnission's regulations, we are enclosing with this submittal an j

application for withholding proprietary information from public disclosure and
an affidavit. The affidavit sets forth the basis on which the information may
be withheld from public disclosure by the Commission.

Correspondence with respect to the affidavit or application for withholding
should reference AW-83-109 and should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager
of Regulatory and Legislative Affairs, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P.O.
Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230. '

Very truly yours,

W ..

E. P. Rahe, Jr , Manager
Nuclear Safetykkpartment

MDB/kk
Enclosures

'

cc: D. Eisenhut
R. Mattson
F. R. Miraglia, Jr.
C. O. Thomas .

G. C. Mayer .
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